
Soar to Success—Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you all had a good Easter break. The children have come back ready to learn and we 
are hoping to enjoy some lovely weather this term. We have lots of exciting things coming up 
over the next few months. Our Year 4 and Year 6 children will be going on residential, every 
year group will enjoy their topic Wow Days, all children will take part in sports day and the 
Year 6 children will put on their annual performance. Make sure you look at the parent 
calendar to see what else is coming up! 

Welcome to Miss Ali and Miss McFadden who have joined our Nursery team. They are 
settling in brilliantly and getting to know all of the children and parents.  

This week we welcomed the Flame of Friendship into school for one day, before passing it 
onto the next school. Well done to all of the children who made their own torches; it was 
fantastic moment that the whole school enjoyed together.  

Finally, we would like to wish all of our families who are celebrating a Happy Eid. 

Have a wonderful weekend!  

Mrs Swindell 

A message from our Headteacher: Becky Swindell 

Monday 15th April 

Year 4 Whitby Residential 
Trip 

Wednesday 17th April 

Year 2 WOW Day 

Friday 19th April 

Class 11 Assembly 9am-
9.30am 

Monday 22nd April 

Year 1 Memorial Park Walk 

Wednesday 24th April 

Class 3 Assembly 2.45pm 

Friday 26th April 

Class 16 Assembly 9am-
9.30am 

Thursday 2nd May 

Year 4 Come & Share Event 

2.30pm-3.30pm 

Friday 3rd May 

Class 10 Assembly 9am-
9.30am 

Dates for your diary 

 

Exciting learning from this week 

This week in History class, the Year 3 children 
marvelled at the mysteries of Skara Brae, 
uncovering its profound importance in our 
understanding of ancient societies.  

Reception are very excited about our new topic 
all about minibeasts. We have been busy writing 
fact files on minibeasts and going on a bug hunt. 

• The school car park is for staff use only. Please do not use it when collecting or 
dropping off your child at school, CHAMPS provision and after school clubs. 

• We have many children in our school that have nut allergies and even the smell of 
nuts can set off a reaction. Please can you ensure that your child does not bring any 
form of nut into school and please be aware that some chocolates and spreads also 
contain nuts. 

Reminders 


